
 1 

Michael Maan BA (Hons) Dip UD MRTPI  
Town Planning Consultant 
69 Wentworth Avenue 
Finchley 
London N3 1YN 
 
Tel/Fax:020 8346 8183 
 
E – mail: MichaelMaan@aol.com 
 
Regeneration and Planning 
Development Management 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London WC1H 8ND 

 
Our ref: MM/495/16 

 
18th March 2016 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Town & Country Planning (General Permitted Development)(England) Order 
2015 - Erection Of A Single Storey Rear Extension At 4 Frognal Close, London 
NW3 6YB 
 
Please find with this letter a completed application form for a Lawful Development 
Certificate in respect of the above proposal. The Planning Portal reference is PP-
04913555. 
 
With this application the following documents have been submitted: 
 

Application form (completed) 
 

Drawings and photographs as shown in the table below 
 
Drawing No  Description  
L(PL)4FRG-102 Location Plan 
  
L(PL)4FRG-100 Floor Plans As Existing 
L(PL)4FRG-102 Elevations And Sections As Existing 
  
L(PL)4FRG-401 Floor Plans As Proposed 
L(PL)4FRG-402 Elevations and Sections As Existing 
  
No4 FROG.04 Rear Elevation (Photo) 
No.4 FROG.05 Rear Elevation (Photo) 
 
With regard to the proposal itself the key points that have been considered in respect 
of the permitted development criteria (Schedule 2, Part 1 Class A of the Order) is as 
follows 
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¶ The application site is located within the Frognal Conservation Area (Article 
2(3) Land as defined in the above Order). 

¶ There are no extensions to the original dwelling house building. This proposal 
is for an extension that will extend 3.0 metres from the rear main wall, 
covering the full width and with a maximum height of 3.6 metres. The design 
of the extension does not involve the creation of eaves. 

¶ The new extension will not extend beyond any of the side elevations of the 
original dwelling house. 

¶ The materials to be used for the exterior work will be of a similar appearance 
to those used in the construction of the exterior of the existing dwelling house. 

 
The two photos attached with the application shows the existing rear elevation of the 
dwelling house as it currently exists. This is where the new single storey extension is 
proposed. 
 
I trust that I have provided sufficient information but please let me know if you need 
more.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Michael Maan 


